
From: Hughes, Solomon
To: Jacob Kamplain
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Robertson, Jeffery; Johnny Titsworth; Kyle Adams; Leslie

 Garvis; Laura Flores; Lara Weinheimer; Catherine Ursanic
Subject: Re: Burnett Gissler A-2 Battery
Date: Friday, December 12, 2014 6:15:40 PM

Jacob,

Please, proceed with your plan. I will await the lab info for the facility area.

Sol

Sol Hughes                              
Environmental Protection Division
Bureau of Land Management
620 E. Greene St
Carlsbad, NM

Office: 575.234.5951
Cell: 575.499.3378

On Fri, Dec 12, 2014 at 11:08 AM, Jacob Kamplain <jkamplain@rice-ecs.com> wrote:

All,

 

Attached is the excavation plat for the Burnett Gissler A-2 Battery. RECS is still hand
 shoveling the leak area inside the facility, but would like to request permission to install
 liner in the 4’ excavation and begin backfilling all excavations outside of the facility once
 the leak area inside the facility has been completed and sample results have returned from
 the lab, RECS will forward you that data and request to backfill at that time. If you have
 any other questions or concerns please fill free to contact me. Thanks.

 

                      

    Jacob Kamplain

    Project Leader

    419 W. Cain

   Hobbs, NM 88240
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   575-942-8221

 

 

 


